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Keeping your children safe whilst at school is a fundamental part of what we 

do and this includes when they are online.  We teach all pupils how to stay safe 

online but also have robust filters and privicy settings to ensure they are not 

exposed to inapproapite content whilst in school.   

We felt in preparation for remote learning, we wanted to give you time to 

ensure you had the necessary protective factors in place to ensure this 

continues for them when at home.  I’m sure you have already considered this 

but in case you haven’t there is lots of advice on our website under the 

‘Safeguarding’ banner.  Please feel free to explore.  I have screen shot the 

menu thread to ensure you can find the correct page.   

 

Thanks 

Mrs Day and the Guston Team  

 


